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VIEŠOJI ĮSTAIGA

LIETUVOS RESPUBLIKOS APSKAITOS INSTITUTAS


Thomas Seidenstein
Director of Operations
IASC Foundation 

30 Cannon Street
London EC4M 6XH
UK









8 September 2006

Dear Mr. Seidenstein,

Comments on IFRIC Draft Due Process Handbook
The Lithuanian Standards Board (the Board) appreciates the opportunity to respond to your comment letter regarding IFRIC Draft Due Process Handbook. 

Having analyzed Due Process Handbook as well as EFRAG’s comments the Board decided to refrain from giving separate opinion according matters in questions and agrees in full with the text of EFRAG draft comment letter.  
Sincerely,

Laimute Kazlauskiene

Chairwoman 

The Lithuanian Standards Board

Cc: 
Members of the Lithuanian standards Board:

Anzelika Kaminskaja, Institute of Accounting of the Republic of Lithuania

Vaida Verseckienė, Institute of Accounting of the Republic of Lithuania

Jonas Akelis, Lithuanian Chamber of Auditors (LCA)

Vilija Baniene, Lithuanian Chamber of Auditors (LCA)

Paule Svoroboviciene, Ministry of Finances of the Republic of Lithuania

Audrius Linartas, Insurance Supervisory Commission of the Republic of Lithuania

Vaidas Cibas, Lithuanian Securities Commission

Martynas Narkis, Lithuanian Association of accountants and auditors (LAAA)  
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